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The Thompson Golf Club wishes to extend its sincere thank you and appreciation to the Manitoba Metis Federation for their continued support and partnership with the Summer Career Placement program. This year represents five years of a successful partnership that has provided an opportunity for many students to acquire valuable skills and knowledge in the workplace. We look forward to continue to partner with the MMF and the Summer Program.
